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Handelsbanken’s Interim Report for January –
March 2023 will be presented Wednesday 26
April
Handelsbanken publishes its interim report for January – March 2023, at 06:30 a.m.
CET Wednesday, 26 April. The report, slide presentation and Fact Book will be
published on handelsbanken.com/ir.

The President and Group Chief Executive Officer Carina Åkerström will present the
interim report at 08:30 a.m. CET. The presentation will be broadcast live in Swedish and
available at handelsbanken.com/ir and with the option for simultaneous interpretation
into English.

The presentation will be followed by a short break, after which a Q&A session will be
held in English for analysts, investors and the media with Carina Åkerström, CFO Carl
Cederschiöld and Head of Investor Relations Peter Grabe. Telephone numbers to dial
in to the Q&A session can be found via this link and at handelsbanken.com/ir.

The press conference and the Q&A session will be available afterwards at
handelsbanken.com/ir.

For media it will be possible to book interviews after the Q&A session. Please register
your interest by email to: press@handelsbanken.se before 10:00 a.m. CET. 25 April.

For further information, please contact:

Peter Grabe, Head of Investor Relations, +46 70 559 11 67

Viktoria Aastrup, Head of Group External Communications and Media Relations, +46
73 043 51 59

For more information about Handelsbanken, see: www.handelsbanken.com

http://services.choruscall.it/notified/Participants_dial_in_numbers.pdf
mailto:press@handelsbanken.se

